



Mr D J Morgan Housemaster St Bede's Email: st.bedes@ellesmere.com

9<sup>th</sup> September 2022

Dear Parent,

This year's House outing is to a climbing wall centre in Shrewsbury on Thursday 15<sup>th</sup> September 2022. The College has been to this venue before and students have always enjoyed the challenges available there.

We will be leaving College at 3:45pm. Day boys can be collected at 9.00pm at College or by arrangement from Shrewsbury, (please email <a href="mailto:st.bedes@ellesmere.com">st.bedes@ellesmere.com</a>). Students will be required to wear sports kit and they should also bring some money to get food after the climbing session.

We hope this will be an enjoyable experience and a chance for the students to bond. If you have any questions or concerns then please contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Mr DJ Maran

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com

A Woodard School Registered Charity number 1103049 Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406